RDLR ARCHITECTS

ARCHITECTURE ~ PLANNING

INTERIORS

07™ March 2025

Mr. Timothy W. Jahn

Sr. Engineering Manager
Engineering

City of Sugar Land

RE:  City of Sugar Land
Recommendation for the Bid on Sugar Land Police Department Site Plan
for Addition of Modular Building CMU2403

Dear Mr. Timothy W. Jahn:

Our team has reviewed the bids received for project CMU2403 — Sugar Land
Police Department Site Plan for Addition of Modular Building. Frost Construction
Company Inc has submitted the lowest bid in comparison to the other bidders.
Based on paperwork & recommendations we believe that Frost Construction
Company Inc is a responsible bidder, and we give our recommendation for
approval of their bid.

Please call should you have any questions or comments

Sincerely

Cc: File
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